HFC Committee

From: Maui_County Council_mailbox

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2020 12:07 PM

To: HFC Committee

Subject: FW: Deregulation of Health Recommendations for Maui

From: Megan DeAinza <kamaainayoga@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2020 11:52 AM

To: Maui_County Council_mailbox <county.council@mauicounty.us>
Subject: Deregulation of Health Recommendations for Maui

Aloha City Council

| am writing as a representative of a growing number of citizens that are extremely concerned about the lack of effort on
our behalf by our elected officials, most specifically our Governors but we are reaching out to you as our local
representatives to help us all in this matter. As we are all aware, it is against both the constitutional and hippocratic
oaths to be enforcing medical opinions onto the public. Health is not a one size fits all war game and people do have
personal medical rights.

Do you realize you have empowered local citizenry to act as medical enforcement? Do you recognize how illegal and
dangerous that is? We understand that there has been a lot take place in a short period of time and that is why we
believe that we will be able to repair this misguided moment back into our hands very quickly.

This is not the precedence we wish to make and are imploring you to look deeper because we are and we know our
rights are being attacked and that our safety and future is at risk. We are even more concerned about the continuous
fear and invasion through this new tracing program that leaves us all at greater risk than the flu itself! They are talking
about ongoing tracking, separation of family members, ongoing forced quarantine of well people and so on... This all
needs to stop and we have that power to do this peacefully if we work together. The information is available.

| am attaching just one recent video that has been in circulation that will not only explain where the government has
failed us by its own lack of due diligence but also in the endangerment of the public by illegally enforcing a medical
recommendation that has major known contradictions. There is much much more confirmation where this comes from
and we look forward to working with you to uncover what is needed to truly justify our stance on our health, safety and
privacy rights concerns. This video explores the CDC recommendations up close and how unsubstantiated they factually
are.

We are also aware that Governor Ige's proclamation is correctly worded to say recommendations but then we wonder
how it is that every business is being told to enforce these guidelines just to be able to stay open for business? We now
have a situation where people that work at retail stores are now giving and demanding medical advice and taking
positions to prevent citizens from purchasing food, goods and services which are all needed for survival. This is a very
dangerous place we have found ourselves in.

Here is the link for Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/367240100075711/videos/725777494913610/

and here is a Youtube link: https://youtu.be/OUUOqg1ksiQQ

We look forward to hearing from you.

Mahalo Nui Loa



Citizens of Maui County and the State of Hawaii



